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Langston Responds to McBride Subpoena 
 

Oklahoma City, Okla – Senior Advisor Matt Langston has issued the following statement 

regarding today’s subpoena from Rep. Mark McBride. 

 

"Representative McBride has repeatedly lied about Superintendent Walters and the State 

Department of Education. He has made up false narratives and has yet to show a serious effort 

to improve education in Oklahoma. All Oklahomans should question his political and ideological 

stances. Representative McBride actively works with Democrats and teachers unions to 

undermine Superintendent Walters' and Oklahomans' conservative policies." 
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